
Project Update: July 2016 
 
We have begun netting and ringing for the project at Danum Valley Field Centre. Six plots 
have been established and netting transects set up within each one.  Netting and data 
collection have been very productive so far, and more than 200 hundred birds have been 
captured already.  As well, we have had about 100 recaptured individuals, which are crucial 
to understanding bird movement. Numbers of recaptures should increase as we ring and 
release more birds over the study season.  Highlights so far include some rare and reclusive 
species, such as blue-headed and banded pitta, cinnamon-rumped and scarlet-rumped 
trogon, and white-tailed blue flycatcher. 
 

  

 

  

 


